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LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

 

 

 

Date: April 6, 2005 

 

To: William T. Lichter 

Village Manager 

  

From: Ray Byrne 

Police Chief 

 

Re: Interagency Agreement for Participation in the DuPage County Children’s 

Center 

 

Attached to this correspondence, please find an Interagency Agreement that would allow 

the Lombard Police Department to continue its participation in the DuPage County 

Children’s Center. The police department has utilized the services of the Children’s 

Center for a number of years, and it remains a valuable countywide law enforcement 

agency. The current interagency agreement expires in May of 2005. 

 

The agreement includes the County of DuPage, the DuPage County State’s Attorney’s 

Office and numerous municipalities. The police department makes a financial 

contribution to the Children’s Center as part of our annual budget process. The Children’s 

Center has repeatedly demonstrated that it is the most effective agency for dealing with 

criminal incidents where children are victims. I would highly recommend that we 

continue our participation. 

 

The DuPage County Board Chairman and the State’s Attorney have already signed the 

agreement. I would respectfully request that you forward this agreement to the Village 

Board with a Resolution authorizing the Village President to sign as appropriate. If you 

should have any questions, or would like additional information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

cc: Thomas P. Bayer, Village Attorney 

 Dep. Chief Cuny 

 Dep. Chief Rollins 


